
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2013 6:58 PM 
To: cpweb 
Subject: Building new amendment to Hawthorne Ave 
 
To the City of Rapid City  
Community Planning and Development. 
  
I live on the corner of Hawthorne Ave and Mead St. 2131 Hawthorne Ave. which 
is a residental property. I know this proposal was already debated and rejected by 
the residence and property owners here. It seems that the city counsil is bond and 
detirmined to build this street. I see a problem with entrance to it from Saint 
Patrick St. It would be on a down hill slop from the west and probally in between 
bussiness. which is the current problem with the one street to st patrick to the east. 
The road itself will be on a very graded hill to the intersection of Mead St and 
Hawthorne. Which in the winter time in slick conditions will be a prefect t-bone 
event. The creek that runs through there would have to be inproved, espeacially 
since upstream has had inprovement and when we get a down pour the creek over 
runs the streets, since the down stream has not been inproved. There would have to 
be a large culvert put in to abate it from being over runed. I am not in favor a 
having this so called inprovement because, with the access there will be much 
more traffic coming through and the way the street is set up in your drawing they 
will be facing straight into my property. I have already had vehicles coming around 
the corner west bond meade st turning into Hawthorne and slide into my property. 
Will the city do something to stop an out of control vehicle sliding into my house? 
Will they be liable for any damage?  
Like I said, this was rejected before. I beleive for good reason. Unless you can 
ensure me that cars will be able to stop in slick conditions and the drainage ditch 
will be inproved. I strictley oppose the plan. 
  
  
Sincerly 
Kenneth Heying 
2131 Hawthorne Ave     
Rapid City SD 57701     
605-280-2101 
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